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Beacon Home At Inman LLC 
11301 Inman Ave S 
Cottage Grove, MN 55016 
 
Existing Septic System Compliance at 11301 Inman Ave South 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment (Department) has received two 
valid compliance inspection reports with different conclusions. The compliance inspectors were willing 
to meet onsite to resolve the differences, however, did not receive authorization to perform additional 
site work or meet onsite from the property owner. The periodically saturated soil dispute process laid out 
in Washington County Ordinance #206 section 8.13 was followed. 
 
The Washington County Department of Public Health and Environment used the following information 
in making a periodically saturated soil dispute determination: 

1. Dale Eklin, certification number 695, completed soil borings and percolation tests for the soil 
treatment area on August 9, 1996 and the City of Cottage Grove issued a septic system 
installation permit on October 7, 1996. An as-built report for the individual subsurface sewage 
treatment system was completed on October 10, 1996. 

2. A compliance inspection report submitted to the Department by Midwest Sewer Services on 
January 5, 2022. 

3. A compliance inspection report submitted to the Department by Kloeppner Services & Design 
(KSD) on January 19, 2022. 

 
Based on the information provided, the Department has determined the septic system to be compliant as 
found by the KSD compliance inspection report. If you have any questions please contact me at 651-
430-6692 or sarah.borrell@co.washington.mn.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sarah Borrell 
Sr. Environmental Specialist 
 
EC: Midwest Sewer Services & KSD 


